
Happy November to all of you visiting our Snowflake Intermediate Home Page! 

We had a great October and there are so many wonderful activities for you to view on our news page. 

Please find a moment to visit and see what a great month October was for our school.  

It is hard to believe that it is already November! It is easy to see it in the falling leaves and the warmer 

clothes as the students come to school in the morning, but time seems to go by so quickly. 

The month of November will prove to be just as busy as the last few months and I want to keep you up 

to date. Here is what we have scheduled for the rest of the month: 

November: 

 2 - Picture retakes 

 4 - Snack Shack 

 9 - Little Caesars Benefit Day 

 11 - Veterans Day - No School  

 16 - Thanksgiving dinner lunch at school - Parents invited!  

 17 - Snack Shack 

 18 - PAWS Assembly 10:45 a.m. - Leadership 

 23 - 25 - Thanksgiving Break - No School  

If you would like to have Thanksgiving Dinner Lunch here at school with your child, please come to the 

front office to pick up your coupon to reserve you a seat and a lunch. The price for a visitor’s meal is 

$3.50. We need you to fill in a RSVP coupon and pay prior to November 10. Flyers are available in the 

front office. Please come and join us for a scrumptious lunch!  

I want to personally thank everyone who was able to complete and return the parent survey that went 

out. We had a great response and very complimentary comments were made about every aspect of our 

school. A graph with the results is on our News page.   

Thank you to everyone who helps to make Snowflake Intermediate the amazing school that it is. Parents 

and students are the driving force behind our decisions and the direction we move. We love our 

parents, our students, and all the input we get! Thank you! 

Have a LOBO-tastic day! 

Jody Bentz 

Principal 


